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940-387-6223  Parish Office
940- 464-7808  Fax
If a patient or the family wishes a pastoral visit, please call Fr. George 
on his cell phone 940-268-6760 or the parish office   940-387-6223.
Parish Office Hours: 
Monday -Thursday 8:30 am - 4:30 pm; Friday 8:30 am - 12:30 pm.
Saturday 4:30 pm, Sunday 8:30 am - 1:30 pm.
Religious Education Office Hours: 
Monday - Thursday 9:00 am - 4:00 pm; Friday 9 am - 12:30 pm. 
Immaculate Conception Catholic School:  
2301 N. Bonnie Brae Street, 940- 381-1155 or 940- 381-1539

Baptism: Preparation Class & Baptism registration forms are required, 
prior to scheduling a Baptism. Prep Class is held on the 2nd Thursday 
of every month. Go to www.stmarkdenton.org or contact Elsa Vasquez 
at 940-387-6223 or evasquez@stmarkdenton.org. If the child is seven 
years or older, please contact the Religious Education office.
Weddings: A nine-month marriage preparation is required. Please contact 
Deacon Joe Standridge, 940-220-7160 jstandridge@stmarkdenton.org 
for information. Con-Validation/Sanation: For civil marriages to be 
recognized by the Catholic Church, please contact Deacon Joe.
Annulments: For questions, or to request an annulment, please contact 
Deacon Vic Norton at 817-823-9768, vnorton@stmarkdenton.org.
Facilities: If you wish to schedule a meeting/activity at St. Mark, please 
email request (date/time and type of equipment if needed) to Elsa 
Vasquez at evasquez@stmarkdenton.org. Reservations need to be 
emailed two weeks in advance.
Bulletin Deadline:  Wednesday at noon, ten (10) days prior to bulletin  
release date. Please submit announcements with image or logo (if 
available) to pub.admin@stmarkdenton.org. Announcements may be 
edited.

Pastor
Fr. George, cell 940-268-6760, frgeorge@stmarkdenton.org
Deacons
Deacon Jim Galbraith, 940-262-0600, jisugalbraith@aol.com
Deacon Vic Norton, 817-823-9768, vnorton@stmarkdenton.org
Deacon Ed Posvar, 805-501-7578, elposvar@aol.com

Parish Secretary
Elsa Vasquez, 940-387-6223, evasquez@stmarkdenton.org

Director of Liturgy 
Joy Medley 502-671-9035, jmedley@stmarkdenton.org

Religious Education (Faith Formation) 
Director of R.E./RCIA/Marriage Prep. - Deacon Joe Standridge,    
  940-220-7160 or ext. 127,  jstandridge@stmarkdenton.org

Coordinator of Elementary/Associate Middle School Minister - 
Andrea Woolums, 
  940-222-8081 or ext. 251, awoolums@stmarkdenton.org

Coordinator of Middle School/High School Youth Ministry and 
Confirmation - Brad Horn,						   
  940-222-6703 or ext. 192,bhorn@stmarkdenton.org

Coordinator of First Communion, RCIA - Adapted for Children - 		
Rosa Heredia, 940-222-8290 or ext. 252, rheredia@stmarkdenton.org

Adult Formation & Family Life - Fr. George,                                             
  940-387-6223, frgeorge@stmarkdenton.org

Music 
Director of Music - Bridget Bem,					   
  940-220-7326, bbem@stmarkdenton.org

Assistant Director - Deirdre Murphy,				  
  214-632-5232, dmurphy@stmarkdenton.org

Administration
Business Manager/Safe Environment Coordinator - Kim Harbert, 
      940-222-6702 or ext. 152, kharbert@stmarkdenton.org

Safe Environment Assistant/Spanish - Adriana Noriega		
      940-222-8072 or ext. 250
Bookkeeper- Terri Manis
      940-222-6678 or ext. 151, tmanis@stmarkdenton.org

Database Manager - Tom Fedor 
      940-220-7380 or ext. 150, tfedor@stmarkdenton.org

Data Entry - Skip Rawley

 Adult Safe Environment Awareness Sessions Requirements

Safe Environment Certification for Adult Volunteers is required 
prior to serving in Ministry and must be renewed every two years. 
Initial or Renewal Safe Environment Certification currently requires 
attendance at a live and in person (“face-to-face”) Safe Environment 
Awareness Session (“Protecting God’s Children For Adults”) and requires a 
Virtus profile. See available awareness sessions: 
https://fwdioc.org/training-sessions. Please contact Kim Harbert 
with any questions at 940-222-6702 or at kharbert@stmarkdenton.org. 
Youth Safe Environment (Teen Leader Training) requires in person 
training. Please contact the youth ministers. Called to Protect 
session is a prerequisite to apply for Teen Leader Training.  

Our mission is to be a God-centered Catholic community of 
Faith which teaches, evangelizes, and ministers to the needs of 

God’s people.

Sharon K. Lowry 
Attorney at Law

940-765-4992

Parish Information Parish Staff



SATURDAY 12/18/2021
(Jer 23:5-8/Ps 72:1-2,12-13,18-19/Mt 1:18-25)
 3:00 pm - 4:00 pm - Reconciliation
 5:00 pm - Mass - (Diane Meche †)
 7:00 pm - Mass - (Graciano Mendoza †)

SUNDAY 12/19/2021 FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT
(Mi 5:1-4a/Ps 80:2-3,15-16,18-19/Heb 10:5-10/Lk 1:39-45)
 7:00 am - Mass - (Joan Marie Bodnar †)
 9:00 am - Mass - (Billy Young †) 
 11:30 am - Mass - (Carmella Crespin †)
 2:00 pm - Mass exclusively for people over the age of 60 - 

    (Ernesto Marquez †)
 4:00 pm - Mass - (For the Parish)

MONDAY 12/20/2021 
(Is 7:10-14/Ps 24:1-4b,5-6/Lk 1:26-38))
 8:00 am - 8:00 pm - Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament

TUESDAY 12/21/2021 Saint Peter Canisius, Priest, Doctor of the 
Church
(Sg 2:8-14 or Zep 3:14-18a/Ps 33:2-3,11-12,20-21/Lk 1:39-45)
 7:30 am - Mass - (Ann Barry †)
 8:00 am - 8:00 pm - Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament

WEDNESDAY 12/22/2021
(1 Sm 1:24-28/(Ps)1 Sm 2:1,4-8d/Lk 1:46-56)
 6:30 pm - Rosary
 7:00 pm - Mass - (Diane Meche †)
 7:30 pm - 8:30 pm - Reconciliation
 8:00 am - 8:30 pm - Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament

THURSDAY 12/23/2021 Saint John of Kanty, Priest
(Mal 3:1-4,23-24/ps 25:4-5b,8-10,14/Lk 1:57-66)
 7:30 am - Mass - (Barry Family S.I.)
 8:00 am - 12:00 pm - Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament
 12:00 pm - Parish offices close

FRIDAY 12/24/2021 VIGIL OF THE NATIVITY OF THE 
LORD - CHRISTMAS EVE 
(Is 62:1-5/Ps 89:4-5,16-17,27,29/Acts 13:16-17,22-25/Mt 1:1-25)
 4:00 pm - Mass - (Walker Family S.I.) 
 8:00 pm - Mass - (Thomas Bem †)  
11:00 pm - Mass - (Cristina Smith †)

SATURDAY 12/25/2021 THE NATIVITY OF THE LORD - 
CHRISTMAS DAY
(Is 52:7-10/Ps 98:1-6/Heb 1:1-6/Jn 1:1-18)
 8:00 am - Mass - (Marisa Pimentel †)
 10:00 am - Mass - (Judy and Gene McMahon †)
 12:00 pm - Spanish - Mass  - (Eulalia Morales †)
 5:00 pm - Mass
 7:00 pm - Mass 

ACTS
Adoration
Altar Flowers
Altar Servers
Angel Tree
Apple Tree
Ark at St. Mark

Bread of Life
Building Committee

Catholic Daughters
Cause of Joy for Moms/Kids 
Charismatic Prayer Group Denton 

Finance Council
Funeral Meals

Grief Share 
Hospital Ministry

Knights of Columbus

Landscaping
Lay Marianist
Life Teen Music
Liturgical Ministers/Schedule

Music

Nursing Home & Homebound

Outreach

Pastoral Council
Peru Mission
Prayer Shawl Ministry
Pregnancy/Infant Loss Support
     Group
Prison Ministry Men/Women
Protection Team

Respect for Life
Rosary Cenacle 
Rosary Makers
Schoenstatt Movement

Scribe Ministry
Spanish Ministry
Stewardship Committee
Suicide Support Group

Ushers

Vocation Cross

Welcoming Committee
World Wide Marriage Enc.

55+ Bunch

Vince Headrick, 214-837-1733
Elsa Vasquez, 940-387-6223
Helen Fairchild, 940-367-5207
Joy Medley, 502-671-9035
Pat & Renee Claytor, 940-453-8960
Mia Price, 940-566-6756
Crystal Kulle,
     thearkatsaintmark@gmail.com

Greg Studer, 214-435-5355
Leo Wehkamp, 817-859-1030

Shirley Royster 940-206-7682
Sydney Curran, 940-395-8502
Mary Trevino, 214-868-5559

Kim Bonfield, 940-241-1386
Elsa Vasquez, 940-387-6223

Jeanne Sistrunk, 214-924-8311
Deacon Jim Galbraith, 940-262-0600

Sam Simon, 817-455-7955			
      Ssimon46@hotmail.com
Steve Felderhoff, 214-952-8069
Andy Gilliard, 940-323-8693
Brad Horn, bhorn@stmarkdenton.org 
Joy Medley, 502-671-9035
      jmedley@stmarkdenton.org
Bridget Bem, 940-220-7326

Donalee Hallenbeck, 916-690-2714
     donalee.hallenbeck@gmail.com

Kim Harbert, 940-222-6702

Joe Davis,  972-880-7137
Oscar Salas, 940-453-5484
Shirley Royster, 940-206-7682
Sharon Kohl, 337-962-2925
Jodie Gibson, 940-735-1645 
Deacon Jim Galbraith, 940-262-0600
Eric Debus, sgt206@hotmail.com

Michelle McDonald, 940-465-6059
Suzie Barger, 940-206-3244
Sharon Kohl, 337-962-2925
Brent & Andrea Woolums,
    woolums10@verizon.net

Barbara Criscuolo, 940-497-4120
Adriana Noriega, 940-206-2845
Kim Shaneyfelt, kpj2@georgetown.edu
Larry Walker, 940-367-1170
Carol Walker, 940-367-1313 
Joe Davis,  972-880-7137
Joy Medley, 502-671-9035

Tony & Maria Parra 817-715-0920
Dave & Monica Fowler 904-864-7201
    fdave0429@gmail.com
Barry Landry, 972-824-9567
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FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT	 December 19, 2021

Parish Ministries Mass Schedule 
Attention all Ministry Leaders: All Volunteers must complete Safe Environment Program. All Leaders must check 

with Safe Environment Coordinator, before activating volunteers.

Readings for Sunday, December 26
1 Sm  1:20-22,24-28/Ps 84:2-3,5-6,9-10/

1 Jn 3:1-2,21-24/Lk 2:41-52
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ContributionsContributions
November 2021 Contribution Update

OFFERTORY (Stewardship)

Week #1	 $		 23,987
Week #2	 $		 54,284
Week #3	 $		 19,507
Week #4	 $		 18,377
Total $	    116,695

Fiscal Year to Date (07/01/2021-6/30/2022)
   Total Contributed - Stewardship $	    791,831
   Budget - Projected Parish Need 	 $	    792,000
   Over/(Under) Budget 	 $	  (169)

Registered Families - as of November 19, 2021	 2,703
Building Collection (cumulative from 1/1/2021)	 $		 95,963

Thank you for your generosity!

We are delighted 
that you have joined 
us for worship, and we 

hope that you will return to 
pray with us often. If you have moved into the 

area, we invite you to become a member. Please call the 
parish office at 940-387-6223 or visit our website at   

stmarkdenton.org. May His Spirit grow in you!                                                       
Come as a guest, leave as a friend! 

The Bread of Life Ministry 
provides donations to many 
agencies in the Denton area. 

Denton Community Food Center (Food Bank) and Friends of 
the Family (FOF) are on a weekly/biweekly donation basis 
from our parish. They are in great need of all non-perishable 
food items. In addition, Freedom Food Pantry and the Salvation 
Army need food storage bags (1, 2, and 2.5 gallons). Would 
you please help our community neighbors in need by donating 
any of the items mentioned above weekly? All items can be 
placed in the Bread of Life donation box in front of the church. 
It’s an easy thing to do and so much appreciated. St. Mark has 
an excellent reputation in the community as a generous Parish. 
So let’s keep up the good work! Thank you!
If you are interested in participating in the Bread of Life 
Ministry, please contact Greg Studer at 214-435-5355 or 
gstuder218@gmail.com. 

St. Mark Prayer Shawl Ministry will 
meet on Tuesday, January 11, 6:30-8:00 
pm, and Wednesday, January 12, 10:00 
- 11:30 am in RE room 206. Anyone who
can knit or crochet, or would like to learn,
is invited. Yarn and patterns provided. For
more information or requesting a Prayer
Shawl to gift, contact Shirley Royster at

shirleyroyster@gmail.com or 940-206-7682. All volunteers 
must be   current on Safe Environment Training.

Congratulations to the parents and family of:

Antonio Santamaria Paredes
and 

Armando Armas Duarte

who were recently baptized at St. Mark. May 
God’s Blessings be with them always!

Parish offices will be closed at 12 pm on December 23, 
2021 through January 1, 2022. Please continue to check 
our website and bulletin for our Mass schedule during 
this time. Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a Blessed 
New Year.

The St. Mark Men’s ACTS Retreat 
will be held on February 24-27, 
2022. The retreat will be held at 
the Lone Oak Retreat Center in 
Gainesville, TX. If you are interested 

in attending this retreat, please contact the Retreat Director 
Bruce Boos at bruceaboos@yahoo.com or 814-460-8632. 
Please lift Bruce and the retreat team up in prayer as they 
prepare for this retreat.
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December 19, 2021
4th Sunday of Advent
St. Augustine tells us that a “Christian is a mind through which Christ thinks, a heart through which Christ loves, a voice 
through which Christ speaks and a hand through which Christ helps.” As we look around and out at the world, we do not 
have to search too far before we come face to face with inequity and injustice. There is so much unfairness, prejudice, anger, 
hatred, violence, and want. The stories of human heartache, people being hurt, deprived of life’s necessities, loneliness, and 
sickness are far too commonplace. For many of the world’s ills, the vices of greed, lust, pride, gluttony, and jealousy are 
clearly among the more significant root causes.
Why doesn’t God just step in and fix this mess? After all, God created this world, and one would hope that he would step up 
and take some measure of responsibility for it! Once we sit with this thinking for a while, we can begin to realize just how 
flawed it really is. God did take responsibility and God did fix the problem! God sent us Jesus Christ as the divine solution 
to the world’s ills. It is not God who has shirked responsibility, we have. We are the ones who continually fail to set our own 
personal needs, wants, and securities aside so that One more powerful than us can use us.
Mary had to set her needs aside in order for the Son of God to come into the world. Put simply, Mary listened and believed. 
Having opened herself to being an instrument of the Divine, God could use her as his mind, heart, voice, and hand. She 
became God’s vessel so that God’s greatness could reach the ends of the earth and peace could come upon the world. God’s 
fix for the world’s difficulties is you and me. We are the ones who confess that Jesus Christ came into the world as the Son 
of God, the Prince of Peace, and herald of justice. All we have to do is believe, as did Mary, that what has been spoken to us 
by the Lord will be fulfilled. Then, we can step aside and be the Christians we claim to be. What a difference it would make 
if every person who professed to be Christian truly understood that their one and only vocation is to be God’s instrument. 
What a beautiful, equitable, and just world it would be.
©LPi

December 25, 2021
The Nativity of the Lord

“He so loved us that for our sake He was made man in time, through Whom all times were made; was in the world less in years 
than His servants, though older than the world itself in His eternity; was made man, Who made man; was created of a mother, 
whom He created; was carried by hands which He formed; nursed at the breasts which He had filled; cried in the manger in 
wordless infancy, He the Word without Whom all human eloquence is mute (St. Augustine, Sermon 188).” The miracle of 
what happens at Christmas is truly an awesome mystery. Revealed in the silent ordinariness of life is God’s intimate love for 
humanity and all that he made. The Word, existing for all time, comes and dwells among us. God kisses us. We can seek and 
soar with playful delight as a joy never known before fills our heart.
Joy is best expressed through dance. There is just something truly wonderful about the self-abandon a beautiful melodic dance 
reveals. If we are able to let go and really be free, it celebrates life in a way few other experiences really can. With the birth of 
Jesus Christ, God takes the Divine Dance to a deeper and more tangible level. We can now not only see what we believe but 
believe what we see! This most perfect dance is a call to beauty, innocence, truth, purpose, hope, faith, and love. Today we 
know, beyond doubt, that we are a necessary part of God’s beautifully choreographed masterpiece of life and not just a random 
happening without real intent or purpose. We are loved, treasured, and blessed.
Accepting the truth of God’s birth in time we also accept an invitation to dance with God. We can let go of what tethers us to 
anxious concerns and superficial securities. Throw caution to the wind and go with God. We have been blessed with talents, 
gifts, and life eternal. Follow the rhythm of the dance with joy and listen to what the Word who became flesh tells us about 
what the next steps can be. Today, heaven remains the same, but earth has been profoundly changed.
©LPi
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Every man shall give as he is able, according to the blessing of the Lord your God that he has given you. (Deuteronomy 16:17)  
Campaign Update 

Thanks to all of you who have helped with fundraising effort! Before long, all of us will be able to gather and give praise to 
God in our first church! 
So far 827 families have donated toward the building of our first church and to date, we’ve raised $8,875,917.30 (As of 
November 18, 2021). Our goal is to have at least 1000 families participate. If you have yet to return a pledge card, you can 
pledge or make a one-time gift by going to: Online giving link https://stmarkdenton.org/capital-campaign-pledge-gift-form 
If you are unable to pledge at this time, we encourage you to still return a pledge card so that we can accurately track our 
progress. 

Ways to Participate 
Pledges and donations are remitted through the St. Mark Campaign Fund at the Advancement Foundation of the Diocese of 
Fort Worth. If you are interested in making a gift that is not in cash, check or credit card, please contact Dianna Rhoads with 
Advancement Foundation of the Diocese of Fort Worth at drhoads@adv-fdn.org or (817) 533-3174. If you have any pledge 
updates, please contact Debra Mergerson 817-533-3173. Mail all pledge payments to: 

Capital Project Campaign Fund
Advancement Foundation

201 Main Street, Suite 1198
Fort Worth, TX  76102 

Faith Direct  
Pledge redemptions are not completed through Faith Direct but through the Advancement Foundation. This will be set up 
automatically through your pledge card.
Additional information regarding the campaign and projects may be found online at: 
stmarkdenton.org/capital-campaign or use QR code provided. If you have any questions about the St.
Mark capital campaign, please contact Kim Harbert at 940-222-6702 or kharbert@stmarkdenton.org. 

GOD OUR FATHER,

You established our parish family 25 years ago as a humble dwelling place for your Son and a spiritual home for our 
families. Thank you for your countless blessings and for those, past and present, who have labored in love to make St. Mark 
a community of faith, love, and service. Please bless our campaign as we respond to your blessings by building a church, a 

community to worship as ONE. 
We ask this through Christ our Lord.

 
Amen
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The House of Christmas

There fared a mother driven forth
Out of an inn to roam;
In the place where she was homeless
All men are at home.
The crazy stable close at hand,
With shaking timber and shifting sand,
Grew a stronger thing to abide and stand
Than the square stones of Rome.

For men are homesick in their homes,
And strangers under the sun,
And they lay on their heads in a foreign land
Whenever the day is done.
Here we have battle and blazing eyes,
And chance and honour and high surprise,
But our homes are under miraculous skies
Where the yule tale was begun.

A Child in a foul stable,
Where the beasts feed and foam;
Only where He was homeless
Are you and I at home;
We have hands that fashion and heads that know,
But our hearts we lost – how long ago!
In a place no chart nor ship can show
Under the sky’s dome.

This world is wild as an old wives’ tale,
And strange the plain things are,
The earth is enough and the air is enough
For our wonder and our war;
But our rest is as far as the fire-drake swings
And our peace is put in impossible things
Where clashed and thundered unthinkable wings
Round an incredible star.

To an open house in the evening
Home shall men come,
To an older place than Eden
And a taller town than Rome.
To the end of the way of the wandering star,
To the things that cannot be and that are,
To the place where God was homeless
And all men are at home.

G. K. Chesterton
This poem was first published in the London newspaper The Daily News on December 25, 1906...115 years ago.
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Those who are ill: Mary Jean Nagy, Francisco Ruiz, Heather Samuel, Julia Wildhaber, David Pion, Paula Bull, Jac 
Augat, John Ustas, Arthur James Smith, Kristina Watson, Estrella Cada, Jesus Macias, Ralph Vasquez Sr, Do Van Phan, 
Sarah Thomas, Andrea Meggs, Jorge and Elsa Lara, Ron and Monica Moore, James Godwin, Paula Hicks, Mary Angus, 
Dawn Bourg, Mary Costigan, Pete Lane, Darryl Clements, Amador Ortiz, June Hood, Tom Jones, Ken Kirby, Natalie 
Shutt, Joe Ivey, Paula Mabry, Gregg Shultz, Andy Trott, Margaret Wagner, Mary T. Beninato, Jim Jakusz, Leonor 
Cuenca, Marie Menezes, Margie Hill, Paul Geist, Ann Brown, Irma O’Neal, John and Donna Marsh, Christopher 
Hobin, Judy Hutchinson, Rose Marie Sagui, Lee Googging and family, Anthony J. Balanquit, Maria Rivas, Susan 
Turner, Kim Avila, Bailey Massen, Emily Monsod, Michael Lundstrom, Margaret Giles, Chris Guerrero, Bob Schultz, Amiracle Scaturro, 
Mike Humphries, Casey Clark, Ray Wells, Tyler Sagui, David Stull, Leo St. Martin, Mike Ripley, Dr. Daniel Redmond, Jonathan Allen, 
Alex Manning, Frank J. Santoro, Kathleen Easler, Dottie Meadows, Ginny Kirik, Travis Kettle, Dan Alford, Bernice Kirik

Our military, especially: US Army Maj Jack Cooperman and USAF Reserve Staff Sgt Samuel Cooperman 
(Grandsons of Arno and Toni Becher) Army Staff Sgt Joe Aristondo (son in law of Keith and Joy Medley); USMC 
1st Lt Juan Alday (son of John Alday); USMC Sgt Brice Robinson (son-in-law of Tom and Terri Vogds); US Army 
Pvt Blake Thomas Colantino (grandson of Tony and Gloria Baer); USAF Maj Cameron Taylor and USMC 1st Lt 
Colin Taylor (sons of Randy and Sara Taylor); USMC Maj Amanda Ott (daughter of Mike and Carol Ott); USMC 
Maj Colin J. Culkin (son of Jerry and Carol Culkin); USAF Col Andrew J. Emery (grandson of Doris J. Schneider); 
USAF Airman 1st Class Nicholas Williams (son of MaryAnn Williams);US Army Sgt. Chase Rutherford (son of 
KD Rutherford); US Navy SA Blake Gibson (nephew of Scott and Jodie Gibson); US Army Pvt 1st Class Brad 
Sullivan (son of Peter and Tracie Sullivan); US Navy SN Easton Kirkbride, and US Army Cadet Blake Rhymes 
(grandsons of Richard and Anne Hill); US Navy PO Connor McClure (son of J. and Jennifer McClure); Army 

Chemical Core Capt Benjamin Warren Dye (son of Donald and Amelia Dye); US Navy Lt JG Matthew I. Goodpaster (grandson of 
John and Mary Goodpaster, and son of John and Jennifer Goodpaster III); US Navy LCDR Patrisha Wilson (granddaughter of John and 
Mary Goodpaster, and niece of John and Jennifer Goodpaster III); US Army Staff Sgt Fred Stauffer (nephew of Carol Cooney); US 
Navy MMN3 Sebastian Weber (son of Tom and Fawn Weber, and grandson of Judi and Rich Riley); USAF 1st Lt Keith Richards (son 
of Steve and Regina Richards); USAF Col Laurie Ann Dickson (daughter of George and Elaine Wittman); USAF Capt Preston Green 
(grandson of George and Elaine Wittman); USAF 2nd Lt Hannah Dickson (granddaughter of George and Elaine Wittman); US Army 
LTC Kelly Pajak (niece of Dan and Eileen Pajak); US Army Pvt Douglas H. Fuller (son of Douglas A. Fuller, and grandson of June and 
Henry Fuller); USMC Sgt Austin Turner (son in law of Bobby and Diane Turner); US Army Pvt John Thomas Sciara (son of Eric and 
Jackie Sciara), USAF Maj Thomas W. Wagner, Jr (grandson of Margaret Wagner, and nephew of Jane Wagner); USAF Maj Raymond 
Sagui (son of Xavier and Rosie Sagui); US Army PFC Garrett Teubner (son of Doug and Peggy Teubner); Master Sgt Andrew Ahel 
(son of Walter and Fran Ahel); USAF Lt Col Joel Elterman (son of Janet Elterman-Lee and Curtis Lee); US Army LTC Phillip Lamb 
(nephew of Jack and Tish Becker); USMC Lance Corporal Brock Geddes (son of Gil Geddes); USAF Staff Sgt Eric Bergman (son of 
Jan T. Bergman).
To add someone to either prayer list or update information, please call the parish office or email pub.admin@stmarkdenton.org.

News from the Diocese


